
Thank you Loredana 
 
I write it down on agenda of next BDF Board meeting ,4/11. It should be OK 
 
Kind regards 
 
Olivier 
 
De : Loredana Dicsi [mailto:Loredana.Dicsi@edf-feph.org]  
Envoyé : jeudi 23 mars 2017 14:29 

À : Magritte Olivier 
Cc : Sigurjón Unnar Sveinsson 

Objet : Meeting with our member from Iceland 

 
Dear Olivier, 
 
As explained yesterday our member from Iceland are coming to Brussels to visit with a delegation. 
 
They would very much like to visit BDF and meet you to discuss about several topics and also about 
the UNCRPD. 
 
They would prefer to come on Wednesday 7 June in the morning. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Loredana 
 
Loredana Dicsi 
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